
 

 

 

 

 

27/9/2019 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Further to its Announcements dated 31/7, 1/8, 8/8 and 16/9/2019, “MARFIN INVESTMENT 

GROUP HOLDINGS SOCIÉTÉ ANONYME” (“the Company”) hereby announces that following 

the completion of the financial and legal due diligence in all material aspects, “Farallon 

Capital Europe LLP” and “Oak Hill Advisors (UK) LLP” confirmed the expression of interest for 

the joint granting of new financing to the Company. Following that, the exclusive discussions 

with the above mentioned investment funds for the refinancing of the Company’s corporate 

debt are extended until 15/11/2019. 


